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Hello The cost of Out Of Home Care is significant.The payment does not cover all the cost of raising the children needs.It does
not cover the cost of lost income if you were working and had to give up days of work or cut your days down.In Kin Care a lot
of us are in our 50's and give up our jobs as mentally and physically it becomes to much to manage.It means a loss of income
and super. A lot of the children have severe trauma.We do not get sick pay, holiday pay like we would if we were working for
a company.lt is going to leave a lot of us in a scary financial position once the children turn to an age where payments are
stopped or if they self place.If some one was renting a bigger place to live with the children then they would be forced out with
no where to live.To try to find employment at later ages would be near impossible.The payment we receive for the child can not
be used like other income to go for loans if we need to update cars or housing like you can do if you were working for another
company.The future is financially scary.My car is so old and the children have broken things in it, kicked dents in it ect and I am
blocked from applying for a loan as I can not use my Kin Ship payments as proof of income.There should be a loan through the
government if you are Fostering or Kinship that we can go through to be able to purchase a vehicle.





